GRAND COUNTY WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT
GRAND COUNTY SPECIAL SERVICE WATER DISTRICT

Regular Meeting ----- January 9, 1992

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, ATTENDANCE D. L. Taylor at 7:00 A.M. at the District office. Other Board members present were James Walker, Bobbie Domenick, Gary Wilson, Karl Tangren, John Groo and David Maki.

Special Service District members present were D. L. Taylor, Gary Wilson, Bill McDougald, and George White.

Others present were Dale Pierson and Roberta High-land.

The Chair called for additions or corrections to MINUTES the minutes of the meeting of December 12, 1991 and Bobbie Domenick moved the minutes be approved as circulated. Jim Walker seconded. MOTION CARRIED.

Dale reported that at the meeting on the Colorado COLORADO RIVER River Compact it was reported the lower basin states were COMPACT MEETING not in agreement, and no decisions were made.

Dale reported Pat O'Connor is now in the hospital ENGINEER FOR for a hernia operation, so there will be a hold up on the G.W. WELL #% engineering for George White #5.

Dale asked for questions on the memo sent to the PURCHASE OF board. D. L. asked James if he had discussed this memo with MOAB IRRIGAthe Moab Irrigation Board. The figures were discussed. D. TION STOCK &
L. asked if we have ever had an answer to the letter of in- POLICY
quiry we sent to Division of Water Rights and was told "no".
D. L. asked the letter regarding those matters to the Division of Water Rights be pulled from the files, and circulated to the Board at the next meeting to refresh memories.

The policy regarding purchase of Moab Irrigation M.I.C. STOCK Stock and points of diversion and high water rights were dis-POLICY cussed. Availability of Moab Irrigation Co. stock was discussed.

Dale announced the annual meeting of Moab Irriga- M.I.C. ANNUAL tion is January 27th. D. L. suggested the policy be voted MEETING on at the meeting of January 23rd, after the board reviews the copy of our letter to the Division of Water Resources.

Bill McDougald moved the checks be approved for CHECK APPROVAL payment. Gary Wilson seconded.

Dale reported there is a meeting regarding Utah's SAFE DRINKING Drinking Water Rules incorporating the Federal Safe Drinking WATER STANDARD

Water Standards on January 14, 1992 and asked members to attend.

The meeting adjourned at 8:20 A.M.

ADJOURNMENT

ATTEST:

. L. Taylor, Chairman

Dale Pierson, Secretary/Treas.